
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Request 

Please could you provide me with a copy of the S38 agreement between Wigan 
Council and Beazer Homes relating to the adoption of Wellington Drive, Tyldesley. 

 

Response 
 
The Council’s Developments Team and Legal Services have carried out checks and 
we do not hold a copy of a Section 38 Agreement for this developer and address. 
 
However, it can be confirmed that Wellington Drive from the junction with Sale 
Lane to outside no.15 Wellington Drive is adopted highway. 
 
Should you wish to discuss this matter further, please contact Network 
Management:- 
 
NetworkManagement@wigan.gov.uk 
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